
Organic Potash Corporation Announces
Resignations
TORONTO--(BUSINESS WIRE)--September 24, 2024--Organic Potash Corporation (CNSX: OPC) (“OPC” or
the “Corporation”) announces a significant event that effective today its CFO Ivanov Volodymyr, along with
three directors Wally Rudensky, Jayson Schwarz and Dr. Graeme Norval, will be stepping down from their
positions. This leaves Mrs. Heather Welner and Mr. Augustus Tanoh as the remaining directors. The President &
CEO will assume interim CFO duties.

We extend our deepest gratitude to Mr. Volodymyr, Mr. Rudensky, Mr. Schwarz and Dr. Norval, for their
unwavering commitment and invaluable contributions to OPC.

As they embark on new journeys, OPC wishes them all the best in their future endeavours.

Forward-Looking Statements
Information set forth in this news release may involve forward-looking statements under applicable securities
laws. The forward-looking statements contained herein are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary
statement. The forward-looking statements included in this document are made as of the date of this document
and the Corporation disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements,
whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable
securities legislation. Although Management believes that the expectations represented in such forward-looking
statements are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. This news
release does not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities described herein
and accordingly undue reliance should not be put on such. Neither CNSX Exchange nor its Regulation Services
Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the CNSX) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy
of this release.
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